
Mayor Teri Johnston and the entire City Commission sincerely thank Mr. Russo for his service as a member of 

the Planning Board.  

Mr. Russo brought to the Planning Board a degree of professionalism and thoughtfulness that exemplify an 

excellent Planning board member. 

Vice-Mayor Sam Kaufman recognizes Mr. Russo for his outstanding dedication for more than four (4) years as 

an appointee to the Planning Board and congratulates Mr. Russo for his recent appointment by the Governor 

of Florida. 

The City of Key West wishes Mr. Russo the best during his service for the State of Florida upon his new 

appointment and looks forward to his continued service in the City of Key West.  

 

NOW THEREFORE, I Teri Johnston and the entire City Commission do commend 

Mr. Ed Russo  
For his dedicated service to the City of Key West Planning Board 

in the “Southernmost City of the Continental United States, I would like to urge all  

citizens, residents and visitors to participate fittingly in this observation. 

WITNESS my hand and seal of the City of Key West, Florida,  

this 19th day of February 2020 

 

              
 

                               

CITY OF KEY WEST 

Mayor Teri Johnston Commissioner Sam Kaufman


